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SPONSORSHIP      
Clubs like ours survive on fundraising 
and sponsorship. NOAA Security 
continue to be our sole sponsor and 
we thank them for their monthly 
financial contributions. 

NOAA Security also offer our members 
a discounted rate for service and 
installation and a spotter’s fee is paid 
back to the club. For any security 
requirements please contact them 
on 1300 548 784. If you have or 
know someone that is interested in 
becoming a sponsor, please let us 
know.

REBELZ is turning 10!
This year Mill Park Rebelz Basketball club celebrates 
10 years participating in the Whittlesea Basketball 
Association.

Mill Park Rebelz was founded in 2009. 6 teams 
were registered in the Summer competition that 
year.  These teams were made up of Under 8’s to 
Under 14’s.

The club has grown significantly and we now have 

34 teams registered in the competition this season.

What an achievement!

COMMUNICATION     

ALL Club Communications are handled 
via Team App. Download our App 
and stay up to date with all the latest 
information. Install the Mill Park 
Rebelz App on your smart phone or 
tablet now. Detailed steps can be 
found on our website.

Access to game times, stats and results 
can be found in the sports.tg website 
or the Game Day App. Please ask 
your Team Manager for assistance if 
required.
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WELC    ME
We welcome you to the Mill Park REBELZ Basketball Club. 2019 sees more growth as more and more children are signing up 
to play. We are now half way through the grading games and the teams, coaches, team managers and administration are 
just about ready. 

With the clubs rapid and continual growth, it is imperative (more now than ever) that we stick by our clubs’ policies and 
procedures. These have guided us to be the successful, fair and quality club that players and parents all want to be a part of.

We pride ourselves with the way that the club caters for all kids with varied abilities and treat everyone equally. 

Our internal grading system allows the club to establish an even level playing field providing competitive teams and helps 
our players learn, grow and play basketball by having some fun and enjoyment along the way.

We do encourage you to make yourselves familiar with the processes and policies on our website 

www.millparkrebelz.com.au   We wish you all the best for a terrific season.
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We wish you all 

       t
he best Harry!

The Rebelz committee would like 

to introduce to you......  

Harrison Ponton. 

Harrison is the longest serving player 

of the club. He joined Rebelz when 

the club was formed and played his 

first season in the Under 10 boys 

competition. This season Harry is 

playing in one of our Under 19 teams 

and he celebrates 10 consecutive 

years of playing with the club. 

Harry is a current Year 12 student at 

Parade College. He is a talented all-

round sportsman and enjoys playing 

basketball and tennis. He has an 

amazing jump, excellent ball skills and 

wonderful pace. Harry lives at home 

with his parents, Bec and Bernie and 

his two brothers, Bayley and Will. 

Mill Park Rebelz would like to 

congratulate Harry on his 10 years 

(and 20 consecutive seasons) of playing 

with the club.  We would like to thank 

Harry for his ongoing commitment and 

loyalty to Mill Park Rebelz.

A big THANKS! 
to our committee 
members, all our coaches 
and TM’s who are 
volunteering their time 
for the club. 
Committee meetings are 
held once a month and 
everyone is welcome to 
attend. 
 
 
The next Committee meeting  
7.30pm Monday 
4th March
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The committee has 
decided to celebrate 
the clubs 10th 
Birthday with 
monthly giveaways. 
EVERY MONTH ONE 
PLAYERS NAME WILL BE 
DRAWN AND A DIFFERENT 
PRIZE WILL BE GIVEN 
AWAY.

This month’s giveaway  
is a Family Pass to 

This will be drawn 
on Monday the 
25th February. 



FEES PLEASE:
If you haven’t done so already, fees are due now with the cut off date being the 1st March, 2019. We encourage you to sort 
these out ASAP to avoid any disappointments. As per club policy, players are not permitted to take the court until FULL fees 
are paid. Bank details are as follows:

Name: Mill Park Rebelz Basketball Club 
BSB: 063 886 
Account Number: 1038 2169 
Please put your surname as the reference.
 
MERCHANDISE
We are expecting our first delivery of Rebelz socks in the next 2 weeks. They are selling fast, order now for only $11 a pair.

Winter is coming! So to prepare we will be placing a Rebelz Hoodie Order. You can order a pull over or Zip Up Hoodie, 
which can be personalised with your child’s name for $60. Please place your order before 1st April so we can ensure you 
receive before the cold weather sets in.

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We also have Rebelz backpacks available for $35 on all current stock. Once these backpacks sell out, prices will have to 
go up. So grab one while you can at this awesome price.

We are also looking at other merchandising ideas for our club, these include drink bottles, caps etc. So watch this space over 
the coming months.

If you would like to see the Rebelz logo on specific merchandise, drop us a line at uniform@millparkrebelz.com.au 
as we would love to hear your ideas, also contact us at uniform@millparkrebelz.com.au regarding any of your uniform 
needs. We look forward to hearing from you.

Zip Up Hoodie

Pull Over Hoodie

UPCOMING EVENTS - KEY DATES FOR THE DIARY
•	 LEVEL 0 COACHES COURSE – FREE for ALL current coaches – Sunday 24th February, 2 - 5pm on Crt 1. 	
	 We encourage you to consider coaching our teams, you are more than welcome to attend.

•	 YOUR CHANCE TO WIN! One of 2 double passes is up for grabs to the AUSTRALIA vs USA game in 	
	 AUGUST. Raffle to be drawn at the end of JULY.

•	 AGM – Date to be confirmed. The club is always looking for new members. Time to consider 		
	 stepping up and having a go as long-time committee members step down.

•	 BUNNINGS FUNDRAISER – Sunday 15th September

•	 FUNFIELDS END OF YEAR CELEBRATION – Sunday 24th November

•	 END OF YEAR RAFFLE with lots of prizes to be won! – Drawn at Funfields


